

# City of Gainesville Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

November 2, 2004

Mr. David Gold 1938 NE 7th Terrace Gainesville, FL 32609

Dear Mr. Gold:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, October 25, 2004, City Commission meeting you were reappointed to serve as a member of the City Plan Board. Your term of office is effective November 1, 2004 and will expire November 1, 2007.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the City Plan Board.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Ralph Hilliard at (352) 334-5022.

Sincerely,

Pegeen Hanrahan

Page Hamaban

Mayor

PH:ejf



# City of Gainesville

### Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

November 2, 2004

Mr. Mutabihirwa Fred Rwebyogo 3402 NE 2nd Street, Apt. B Gainesville, FL 32609

Dear Mr. Rwebyogo: Jud

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, October 25, 2004, City Commission meeting you were reappointed to serve as a member of the City Plan Board. Your term of office is effective November 1, 2004 and will expire November 1, 2007.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the City Plan Board.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Ralph Hilliard at (352) 334-5022.

Sincerely,

Pegeen Hanrahan

Reguittamahan

Mayor

PH:ejf



## City of Gainesville

#### Pegeen Hanrahan, Mayor

November 2, 2004

Mr. Adam J. Tecler 3961 SW 6th Place Gainesville, FL 32607

Dear Mr. Tecler:

This letter is to certify that at the Monday, October 25, 2004, City Commission meeting you were appointed to serve as a member of the City Plan Board. Your term of office is effective November 1, 2004 (appointee will serve probationary period of 60 days prior to voting) and will expire November 1, 2007.

On behalf of the Gainesville City Commission, I would like to welcome and thank you for your willingness in serving on the City Plan Board.

If you have any questions, or desire further information, please contact the Staff Liaison Ralph Hilliard at (352) 334-5022.

Sincerely,

Peger Hanahan

Pegeen Hanrahan Mayor

PH:ejf